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Vehicle Registration Notice

Complete your vehicle registration by March 31st.

Kindly confirm your vehicle registration certificate.

Owners of vehicle listed in the Department of Transportation's records as of April
1st are required to pay the mandatory annual automobile tax.

If you have sold, bought or disposed your vehicle, please process the documentation
at the Transportation Office by March 31st.

Shizuoka Prefecture Transportation Office
1. Numazu Vehicle Inspection and Registration Office

T410-0312 Numazu-shi Hara Aza Furuta 2480
Telephone: 050-5540-2051
2. Shizuoka Transportation Office

T 422-8004 Shizuoka-shi, Suruga-ku, Kuniyoshia 2-4-25
Telephone: 050-5540-2050

3. Hamamatsu Vehicle Inspection and Registration Office
T 435-0007 Hamamatsu-shi, Higashi-ku, Ryutsu Motomachi 11-1
Telephone: 050-5540-2052



